

Dear Camden Council,

As a charity that works closely with GOSH, I am writing in response to the planning application for a new cancer centre for children with our support for this project.

Great Ormond Street Hospital is already a leading facility for the treatment of children's illness and we believe that a specialised cancer treatment centre, putting children with cancer at the forefront of receiving world-class and exceptional treatment is of the utmost importance.

This expansion and redevelopment will ensure that life-saving cancer treatment for children is a priority and ultimately many more children can go on to have a long and healthy life.

Jane Featherstone



Chief Executive
The Sick Children's Trust